
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

Herewith, we invite you to our International Fencing Camp.

It will be held in the month of July 2016 in the town of Vicenza, not far 
from Venice, from the 11th to the 17th of July, for adult fencers (from 18 
years +) and for all the three weapons.

Join in and compete, train, get individual lessons, go on an outing in 
Venice and, above all, fence, fence, fence, and have fun!!!

All our Coaches are certified and experienced.
 
We hope you like the idea and that you will share it.

Looking forward to seeing you in Vicenza.

For information go to the following links: 

www.mastercamp.org

or:

https://m.facebook.com/mastercampvicenza/

Thanking you for your kind attention, we forward our most sincere 
regards.

Maestro Sandro Berto
in collaboration with

Circolo della Spada di Vicenza

https://m.facebook.com/mastercampvicenza/
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